TOSCIENCE FORTHE BENEFIT OF HUMANITY

February 2, 2012

Prof. Giovanni Batignani, Direttore
INFN, Sez. Di Pisa

Edificio C - Polo Fibonacci
L.argo Bruno Pontecorvo 3,
56127 Pisa, taly

Dear Professor Batignani,

Sebastian White, who has held a number of positions at Rockefeller
University, primarily in the Experimental High Energy Physics Lab, recently
moved to the Center for Studies in Physics and Biology under my sponsorship.
As he has received, this month, an award in excess of 1 year's salary from BNL
enabling him to develop new directions in his career, | encourage him to pursue
the collaborative contract with INFN-Pisa that is proposed. During the coming
year he has no obligation to be at the University but | understand that he will
return from time to time to his office here.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, ;-
e A
Nicola N. Khuri

"Nicola N. Khuri® <khuri@rockefeiler.edu=
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